
 

 
AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice #2016-05 
 
 
Date:   Tuesday, January 19, 2016 
 
Time:  6:00 AM Local (PST) 
 
Subject: Taxiway Bravo & Taxiway November Closure 
 
 
The duration of the construction project for the throat into the new Clay Lacy ramp area has been 
extended. 
 
Taxiway Bravo will remain CLOSED between the existing Clay Lacy taxilane throat and taxiway Papa 
until Tuesday, January 26, 2016 at 6:00 PM. 
 
Taxiway November will remain CLOSED until Tuesday, January 26, 2016 at 6:00 PM.  
 
See attached diagram for reference. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service 
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433). 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY G. Lavender 
DATE ISSUED 1/19/2016 
TIME ISSUED 4:00 PM              

 
For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/


CLAY LACY THROAT 
CONSTRUCTION 

TAXIWAY CLOSURES: 
MONDAY, JANUARY 11, 6:00 AM 

THROUGH 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 26, 6:00 PM. 

TWY BRAVO CLOSED BETWEEN 
CLAY LACY RAMP ENTRANCE AND 
TWY PAPA 

TWY NOVEMBER CLOSED  
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